COMMUNICATION C44
ITEM NO. 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: Andrea Azzolin

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 7:59 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Official plan Amendment File OP.11.012 Zoning bylaw Amendment file Z. 11.043

Hello,

| am writing to express my opposition to the proposed zoning amendment. | strongly believe that the area selected is
not well suited for high density housing, and | urge you to consider the impact on the residents in the immediate area.

Several reasons why this proposed land use is inappropriate include traffic flow & traffic volume, impact on local
schools, potential overcrowding, and scarcity in access to programs at the community centre.

This area does not have adequate infrastructure to support high density housing. This is not the neighborhood for this
type of land use. | believe that high density housing should be closer to the Vaughan city center, and not in the

surrounding suburban areas.

Thank you.
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